
IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING TRAVEL TO ITALY: 

From 1 June 2022, the Green Pass or other equivalent certification is no 
longer required for entry or return to Italy. 

The restrictive measures for arrivals from abroad due to COVID-19 are no 
longer in force. 

In Italy, some containment measures remain, such as the use of masks in 
certain circumstances. For more information, consult the In-depth analysis 
of ViaggiareSicuri and the dedicated portal of the Ministry of Health . 

All those who intend to go abroad, regardless of the destination and the 
reasons for the trip, must consider that any movement, in this period, may 
involve a health risk. 

It is therefore recommended to carefully plan every aspect of the trip, also 
contemplating the possibility of having to spend an additional period abroad, 
as well as having health insurance that also covers the risks associated with 
COVID-19. 

 As Travel Insurance is Mandatory per our terms and conditions
please make sure to discuss the best coverage policy with your
travel insurance provider  should you test positive while traveling
abroad.

ALL INFORMATION IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

https://www.viaggiaresicuri.it/approfondimenti-insights/saluteinviaggio
https://www.salute.gov.it/portale/nuovocoronavirus/homeNuovoCoronavirus.jsp

